
Mural Task Force Meeting Report 
August 19th, 11:30am, 4th Floor City Hall 
 
Present: Wiltrud Simbuerger, Connie Pulcipher, Aaron Seagraves 
Absent: Mariah Cherem, Hannah Smotrich 
 

Mural location surveys 

Discussion and review of the public opinion collected from online survey concerning the two 
proposed mural locations for the pilot mural program. 

Task Force recommends moving forward with the Allmendinger Park Mural, and tabling 
the Huron Parkway location. 

Donation earmarked for mural project 

Discussion on the donation from Richard P. Whitker Charitable Fund.  The Charitable Fund’s 
donation must be distributed before the end of the year; however the AAACF will allow the 
expenditure of the money to occur next year, for a continuing project from this year, if needed.  
$7,200 can be earmarked for the Allmendinger Park Mural. 

Task Force recommends acceptance of the donation to fund the Allmendinger Park 
Mural. 

SOQ Draft 

Discussion and editing of SOQ draft. 

Budget: 

Discussion on the budget.  Public Art Administrator recommendation to budget for additional 
funds to cover any necessary costs over the previously proposed budget.  The Task Force 
agreed to propose an overall budget of $12,200, to include $2,200 over the project budget.  
Proposed budget: $7,200 Donation, $5,000 Art in Public Places pooled funds 

Task Force recommends funding the Allmendinger Park Mural with $5,000 from the Art 
in Public Places pooled funds. 

Project Timeline: 

Task Force proposes the following timeline: 

 October 24th     SOQ deadline 
 1st or 2nd week of November   Selection Panel meets 
 December 30th     Artist Proposal deadline 
 2nd week of January    Artist proposal interviews 
 January 25th     AAPAC recommendation 
 Spring      Implementation 


